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As a 6th-generation Oregonian, I oppose House Bill 3075. The permit-to-purchase 

system and the magazine capacity restrictions in this bill will fail to make Oregon 

citizens any safer than under current Oregon law. This bill will only unduly burden the 

rights of Oregon citizens. Additionally, as there are currently pending lawsuits relating 

to Measure 114, any similar legislative actions should not be pursued until after those 

judicial actions have concluded. 


